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Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal, Que.

Dear dir Arthur:

I received your letter of May 10th telling 
me that you would be unable to attend any ceremonies 
in the month of June. I am writ ing at once to say how 
sorry I am that you will not be able to attend and 
also how much more sorry I am for the cause which has 
led your medical advisers to suggest that you should 
drop all work because of your physical condition.

I sincerely trust that you will have a long 
and refreshing holiday and that your health will be 
completely restored.
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We shall do our best to carry on the various 
functions to your satisfaction and I presume that in 
the absence of any instruction from you I shall preside 
myself at our Closing Exercises.

With best wishes for a good rest and complete
recovery, I am,'

Yours faithfully,

L

B. Dean.


